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Portland Partner Comments on Leave Law Entitlements

News

5.22.20 

In a Local 5 News interview about investigative leave, partner Clarence Belnavis discussed lengthy

periods of employee leave in the public versus private sectors. He noted that “[a]s a general rule,

private employers tend to be stricter with their leave law entitlements for their employees.” He went

on to note that private employers “…have an incentive to make sure folks get back to work when they

are capable and able to return to work.”

To read the article, visit WeAreIowa.com.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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